Colorado Pupil Wants Pen Pals

December 2, 1968
December 2, 1968
Dear Ed@itor:
Our class would like to have some pen pals from Alaska if we
possibly could. : »

It we can we would like to have them 4th graders. Our teacher
is from Alaska and she has a newspaper from there. We read the
article about the diary from the Tundra Times newspaper.

We would really like you to print this in your paper so parents
could read it and tell their children that we want pen pals. Then
perhaps they would want to be a pen pal. : .

The name of our school is Wilmot Elementary School. Our town
is Evergreen, Colorado.

Sincerely, _-

Jeanette Kirkpatrick

Mrs. Merson’s Class Grade 4th
Evergreen, Colorado 80439



